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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Term 6 is always a very busy time of year in school, with all the summer and end of year events taking place. Please 

look out for weekly eSchools updates to help keep you informed of what is happening in school.  

This week in school, the following events are taking place.  

 Friends of School AGM at 9.00am, on Wednesday 12th June – everyone is welcome to attend. 

 Induction meeting for new Auckland Class parents and carers at 6.00pm, on Thursday 13th June. 

 Child and Adolescent Mental Health Service (CAMHS) information and advice talk for parents and carers 

between 9.15 – 11.15am, on Friday 14th June. The session will focus on supporting children to manage their 

emotions and we hope that you can join us. Please see the attached flyer for more details.  

It is National School Sports Week from 17th – 21st June and this year we are celebrating this special week in school. 
This summer sees the start of the European Football Championships taking place in Germany, as well as the 
Olympics Games, which is being hosted in Paris. The children will learn about these events and take part in 
additional physical activities across the week, including additional PE sessions, an inter-house competition and our 
school Sports Day on Friday. A separate letter will be sent out shortly with all the details you will need for Sports 
Day.  
 
Wiltshire’s Family and Community Learning team are running some free sessions for parents and carers of children 

in Year 6, to provide some support around starting secondary school. These are being held in Warminster Library 

and the attached flyer has all the details that you need.  

Our term dates for the 2024-2025 academic year have now been confirmed and these are available on the school 

website. You can access them by clicking here. Please note that there is a duplicated date on the printed school 

calendar. The Key Stage Two end of year celebration awards assembly, for Darwin, Elliston, Geraldton and Nelson, 

is taking place on Tuesday 16th July at 10.30am, not on Wednesday 17th July. Sorry for any confusion this may have 

caused.  

This week Warminster Library are visiting the school to launch this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, which is an 

excellent initiative to inspire and encourage the children to read over the summer holiday. It is always free to sign 

up and the children receive lots of free resources for taking part.  

Following the class photos that took place last week, David Wiltshire has sent us electronic link and password, so 

that you can access the proofs and place your orders. The details are below.  

https://davidwiltshire.co.uk/gallery-login.php 
Gallery Password:  220-SV23 
There is a 20% early order discount in place for the class photos until 18th June. All orders will be delivered to 
school before the end of term.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mr Adam Lewis  
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk
http://www.suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk/
https://www.suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk/web/term_dates/621653
https://davidwiltshire.co.uk/gallery-login.php

